
 

18th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 11 Half-Term Revision 

We are now amid the Year 11 GCSE exams and all students are working extremely hard and we are 
so proud of them! There will be an opportunity for your child to attend revision sessions held by our 
experienced members off staff over the May half-term at Broadoak Academy. 

The revision sessions will take place between Monday 30th May – Wednesday 1st June. The 
sessions will be held in the morning from 9am-12pm and in the afternoon from 12.30pm-3.30pm. We 
strongly advise that your child attends as many expertly planned sessions as possible over the 
holidays to support their GCSE outcomes. 

Please see the timetable below for the dates and times each session will be held: 

 

To ensure that the sessions run smoothly we ask that all students follow the guidelines below: 

• Arrive on time to the school site so that they can be signed in by the member of staff. 

• Please bring your own food and refreshments as there will be no access to food on site. 

• There will be no medically trained staff on site and therefore we must ensure that all students 
are fully engaged and on their best behaviour during the sessions that they attend. 

• For students completing a morning and afternoon session, they are expected to sign out of 
the school premises and have their lunch break off-site between 12-12.30. 

If you would like to your son or daughter to attend one or more of these sessions, please sign up 

using this link https://forms.office.com/r/GH4MYT9143  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr J Thorp-Greenwood 
Head of year 11 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/GH4MYT9143

